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Craig, Sondra

From: Andrew Ericson <ericson.andrew777@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 8:38 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Support for REACH Rezoning

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Council Members,  
 
I am in firm support of the REACH rezoning petition. I think the investments and improvements that are outlined in the rezoning 
petition will be a great addition to this community. 
 
While I can understand some concerns that a few of the residents from around the area of the REACH Center have, I do equate 
most of the comments in opposition to NIMBYism. I expect that you all, Council Members, will be able to see the benefits that 
this rezoning will bring and vote to approve it.  
 
Thanks, 
Andrew 
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